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State of Rhode Island Transportation Improvement Program FFY 2017 -2025 

 
The State Planning Council approved the Rhode Island State Transportation Improvement Program 

(STIP) for federal fiscal years 2017-2025 on September 8, 2016.  For the first time, the STIP covers nine 

years, a change made to better align the STIP with the stateõs shift to an asset management approach to 

transportation planning and provide municipalities and the general public a better idea of which projects 

are moving through development into implementation.  The first four years (FFY 2017-2020) remain  

fiscally-constrained as required by the federal government. 

 

The full STIP document is available at the Division of Planningõs website. 

 

The FFY 2017-2025 STIPõs nine year program includes approximately $4.9 billion in funding for more 

than 1,000 projects for bridges, roadways, traffic safety improvements, planning, transit, and other  

improvements to the stateõs transportation system.  The document is the result of an extensive public 

process that included a full solicitation of new projects from Rhode Island state agencies, municipalities, 

organizations, and individuals.  These projects were reviewed by subcommittees of the State Planning 

Councilõs Transportation Advisory Committee, Rhode Island Department of Transportation, and  

Rhode Island Public Transit Authority staff. Recommendations were incorporated into the full  

FFY 2017-2025 STIP document. 
 

The STIP document provides information on the development and project selection process, funding 

resources, program descriptions, and an analyses of investment areas, fiscal constraint, equity benefits, 

and climate change.  The STIP includes tables listing of those projects programmed from FFY 2017-2025. 

Most individual project listings in FFY17-FFY20 include a brief description, location, cost estimate and 

funding source by year. 

 

For more information on the new STIP, contact: 

Chris Witt, Rhode Island Division of Planning 

401-222-5759 or chris.witt@doa.ri.gov. 

http://www.planning.ri.gov/statewideplanning/transportation/tip.php
mailto:chris.witt@doa.ri.gov


Weôre Here to Help 

 

One of the central missions of the Statewide 

Planning Program is to enable cities and towns to 

create great communities.   

 

The staff of the Statewide Planning Program is here 

to help, with everything from document review to 

data gathering, fact checking to facilitation.  Our staff 

has expertise in a variety of topics, including GIS 

and mapping, public participation, data analysis, 

redevelopment planning and urban design.   

 

If you think your community could benefit from the 

assistance of the Statewide Planning Program, 

contact Jared Rhodes at 222-5772 or 

Jared.Rhodes@doa.ri.gov. 
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{ǘŀǘŜǿƛŘŜ tƭŀƴƴƛƴƎΩǎ  
/ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ aŜŜǝƴƎǎ 

 

{ǘŀǘŜ tƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ моΣ нлмсΣ фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ 
hƴŜ /ŀǇƛǘƻƭ IƛƭƭΣ tǊƻǾƛŘŜƴŎŜΣ wLΣ  
/ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ wƻƻƳ ! 
 
¢ŜŎƘƴƛŎŀƭ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ    
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ тΣ нлмсΣ фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ 
hƴŜ /ŀǇƛǘƻƭ IƛƭƭΣ tǊƻǾƛŘŜƴŎŜΣ wLΣ  
/ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ wƻƻƳ ! 
 
¢ǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǝƻƴ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊȅ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜΣ  
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нтΣ нлмсΣ сΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
hƴŜ /ŀǇƛǘƻƭ IƛƭƭΣ tǊƻǾƛŘŜƴŎŜΣ wLΣ  
/ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ wƻƻƳ ! 
 
wLDL{ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ мрΣ нлмсΣ мΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
¦{5!-bw/{Σ aŀƛƴ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ wƻƻƳ 
сл vǳŀƪŜǊ [ŀƴŜΣ  
²ŀǊǿƛŎƪΣ wL лнуус 

 

¶ Monday, October 24, 2016, 6 ï 7 PM at 

the Louttit Library, West Greenwich, RI 

¶ Tuesday, November 15, 2016 from 6 ï 7 

PM at Ponagansett High School in North 

Scituate, RI 

 

To register, call URI at 401-874-4918.  

Space is limited; pre-registration is required. 

 

For more information on private well 

 protection, see: www.riwelltesting.org 

http://www.planning.ri.gov/
http://www.planning.ri.gov/
mailto:Jared.Rhodes@doa.ri.gov
http://www.planning.ri.gov/council/
http://www.planning.ri.gov/council/
http://www.planning.ri.gov/council/
http://www.edc.uri.edu/rigis/about/committee.html
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Lectures begin at 7:00 P.M. and will be held in the Chemistry Building BURP 105 on the Kingston Campus of URI. This series 

is co-sponsored by �7�K�H�� �&�R�O�O�H�J�H�� �R�I�� �$�U�W�V�� �D�Q�G�� �6�F�L�H�Q�F�H�V���� �W�K�H�� �*�D�H�W�D�Q�R�� �D�Q�G�� �3�D�V�T�X�D�O�L�Q�D�� �)�D�H�O�O�D�� �0�H�P�R�U�L�D�O�� �(�Q�G�R�Z�P�H�Q�W and the 

Rhode Island Chapter of the American Society of Landscape Architects.  Charles Birnbaumôs lecture is being cosponsored by 

Victor Stanley.  All lectures are free and open to the public.  The lecture halls are handicapped accessible.  General questions 

about the series may be directed to 874-2983 or to wagre@uri.edu.     

 


